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November 24, 2020 

OPR State Clearinghouse 
 
 

The following letter is to notify all relevant agencies that the project published under 
State Clearinghouse Number 2020110309 will require state agency review. Per noticing 
requirements for state agency review, the existing twenty (20) day review period will be 
extended to thirty (30) days. The review period will now be complete on December 18, 
2020. Once complete, the thirty day review period will satisfy the requirement for a 
completed state agency review.  

 

 

 
Saara Chaudry  

Assistant Planner 
City of Montebello 

 


